
QUICK FACTS ABOUT THE ELECTION
WHY DOES THE TROY SCHOOL DISTRICT LEVY A 

HOLD HARMELSS MILLAGE?

The hold harmless millage was established in 1994 with the passage of Proposal A. This 
unique millage option was made available to school districts where communities were 
already contributing a higher operational amount per student than mandated by 
Proposal A. To maintain the high-level educational program o�ered by the Troy School 
District, residents approved the hold harmless millage. While revenue from this millage 
has gradually declined due to adjustments in the school funding formula, its renewal is an 
important part of the school district's operational budget.

The hold harmless millage was first approved 
by Troy voters in 1994 with the approval of 
Proposal A.

The hold harmless millage supports the 
operational budget for the Troy School 
District.

Millage Renewal
If these millages are  not renewed by Troy 
voters, the school district WILL LOSE $42.5 
MILLION IN OPERATING REVENUE. This 
will require substantial reductions in the 
educational programming.  All registered 
voters living in the Troy School District can 
vote on this proposal at the polls on 
November 5 (or by absentee ballot).
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